
Penola 
CATHOLIC COLLEGE 

EST.1995 

27 November 2023 

Dear Year 8 Students and families, 

As their final week at the junior campus approaches, we are writing to let students know that we are very 
much looking forward to their start at the senior campus. Headstart begins at the senior campus on 
Thursday 30 November and this will be the first day of year 9 for the current year 8 students. 

Upon arrival at the senior campus on Thursday 30 November students are to please make their way to the 
Performing Arts Centre (PAC) where they will participate in a welcome Assembly and be directed to their 
Year 9 Homeroom. Throughout the week, time has been allocated to assist the new year 9 students to 
settle into the campus. This includes:

• Extended time in homeroom before commencing classes.
• Activities facilitated by the Year 12 Peer Support Leaders to help students navigate the campus

and their classes.
• A year level assembly about important events in year 9.
• A Subway lunch provided by the College on Tuesday, 5 December.

If you have any questions about the senior campus transition, please feel free to contact your child's 
Homeroom Teacher or the Year Level Coordinators. 

Wishing all students, a successful start to Year 9. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Dyson Bell-Warren 

Year 9 Coordinator 
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Ms Elizabeth Perkin 

Year 9 Coordinator 
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Erin Bonavia 

Deputy Principal 
Senior Campus 
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